HIRING COMMITTEE- LMC INTERIM PRESIDENT
ROSEANN ERWIN – BRENTWOOD & DISTANCE EDUCATION LIBRARIAN
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Dear Academic Senate,
I would like to be considered for placement on either the screening or hiring committees for Interim President.
Although they are short-term, interim assignments can have a lasting impact. The chosen candidate will make consequential decisions and provide important leadership and continuity in a time of transition. As a Librarian, I reported directly to the previous two Interim Vice Presidents of Instruction, and I understand how interim administrators need the necessary knowledge, expertise, and communication skills in order to quickly jump into their roles.
I have served alongside the LMC President on the Shared Governance Committee from 2020-2021. I also served on the screening committee for the Vice President of Instruction in 2019 and 2020.
Thank you to everyone for your consideration.
Roseann Erwin
Brentwood & Distance Education Librarian

